
 
 

Site Visit Minutes – 13 March, 2023: Camp Harrington  
 

Members Present: Ron Aspero, Joe McGrath 

 
A visit was made at 12:30PM at the request of the Parks and Recreation Commission to discuss planned activities at 

Camp Harrington.  The visit was attended by Eric Hoffses, Parks and Recreation Commissioner, Pamela Frechette, 
Parks and Recreation Coordinator, and a potential contractor. 

 
Due to a timeline in place for filing by the Parks and Recreation Commission for a PARC grant, the Conservation 

Commission was requested to provide some guidance on WPA and Town By-Law filings that might be required for 

work to create access trails and restore the parking area at Camp Harrington.  
 

Joe McGrath and Ron Aspero related to the Parks and Recreation staff and their contractor the current status of the 
site, based on previous filings by the Worcester Land Trust for the property.  The were also advised as to what 

activities might be considered maintenance of the existing access paths on the property, and what activities would 

require a more extensive permitting process. The Parks and Recreation took that under advisement. 
 

The site visit ended at 1:10PM. 
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